
To all Sunday School and Small Group Members,  
 
Get excited!!! We are just a few days away from our September 6th Relaunch! Our Sunday 
mornings will look and feel a little different as we resume our Sunday morning and weekday 
small groups. Here are few of the highlights to keep in mind: 

• All Sunday morning Sunday School classes, nursery, children’s, and youth classes will 
resume on September 6th 

• Many classes are meeting in different rooms or spaces. Please see the attached listing to 
identify where your group is meeting.  

• All Sunday morning classes start at 9:30 am and end at 10:15 am. The abbreviated time is 
in line with CDC guidelines and will be a short-term expectation.  

• All weekday small group gatherings including Wednesday evening activities, which will 
begin on September 9th, will follow the same safety guidelines as the Sunday morning 
classes. They are as follows  

1. Please wear your masks from the parking lot into the building and into your 
classroom. It is often difficult to social distance in lobbies and hallways.  
2. Once in the classroom, please social distance by maintaining at least 6 feet between 
you and your fellow class members. Masks are optional but encouraged in classroom 
once social distancing is possible. Please use wisdom and concern for your fellow 
class members as your guide to using masks.  
3. Once class is over, please wear your mask from the class into the Sanctuary or to 
your car, whichever is applicable.  

 
Please let us know if you have any questions concerning our Sunday School and Small Group 
Relaunch. Let us continue to pray that God would eradicate COVID-19. In the meantime, we 
will move forward in Faith Over Fear and accomplish the mission that God has for us. I am 
looking forward to seeing you all very soon!  
 
Pastor Kevin 
 


